

Faculty of Engineering Office of the Dean

E2-290 Engineering Building Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada R3T 5V6 Telephone 204-474-9809 Fax 204-275-3773

June 4, 2019

Ms. Yan YANG
College of Civil Engineering, Fuzhou University
No.2 Xueyuan Road, Fuzhou University New District,
Fuzhou, 350108,
P. R. China

Re: Invitation to visit the Faculty of Engineering at The University of Manitoba

Dear Ms. Yan YANG

It is a pleasure to invite yourself and Prof. Jizhuo HUANG to come to our university during the month of September 2019.

The main purpose of this visit is twofold:

- 1. to give feedback on the results of the project assessment from China's Ministry of Education on the existing collaboration between our two universities and to propose solutions on the relevant problems indicated;
- 2. to discuss academic exchanges and other collaborations of interest.

3.

The visit schedule and activities are listed in the attachment to this letter.

We look forward to exchanging ideas on our academic collaboration and discuss joint training of students and teachers. We hope through this visit the relations between our two university will be more strengthened.

Sincerely yours,

J.P. Burak, M.Sc., P.Eng.

Lead - Partnership, Mobility and Advising for Hybrid and International Programs

Member List of the Delegation of Fu Zhou University

Name	Citizen of the Country	Organization	Position
Jizhuo Huang	China	Fuzhou University	Professor, college of civil engineering
Yan Yang	China	Fuzhou University	Assistant researcher, college of civil engineering

Visit Schedule and Activities of the Delegation of Fu Zhou University

1. First day,

Traveling and arriving in Winnipeg, Canada,

2. Second day,

a.m.: Meeting with Dean of the Faculty of Engineering

Meeting with Head and representatives of the International Office regarding Civil Engineering cooperation program. Discussion on further collaborations.

p.m. Meeting with the current students from Fuzhou University

3. Third day,

a.m: Presentation and visiting lecture

p.m.: Departure



Faculty of Engineering
Office of the Dean

E2-290 Engineering Building Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada R3T 5V6 Telephone 204-474-9809 Fax 204-275-3773

June 4, 2019

Dr. Bruno Briseghella, Dean and Professor College of Civil Engineering Fuzhou University No.2 Xueyuan Road, Fuzhou University New District Fuzhou, 350108, China

Re: Invitation to visit the Faculty of Engineering at The University of Manitoba

Dear Prof. Briseghella,

It is a pleasure to invite you to visit our university during the month of Sept., 2019.

The main purpose of this visit is to give feedback on the results of the project assessment from China's Ministry of Education on the existing collaboration between our two universities and to propose solutions on the relevant problems indicated; and to discuss academic exchanges and other collaborations of interest.

The visit schedule and activities are listed in the attachment to this letter.

We look forward to exchanging ideas on our academic collaboration and discuss joint training of students and teachers. We hope through this visit the relations between our two university will be more strengthened.

Sincerely yours,

J.P. Burak

Lead – Partnership, Mobility and Advising for Hybrid and International Programs

Visit Schedule and Activities of the Delegation of Fu Zhou University

1. First day,

Traveling and arriving in Winnipeg, Canada,

2. Second day,

a.m. Meeting with Dean of the Faculty of Engineering

Meeting with Head and representatives of the International Office regarding Civil Engineering cooperation program. Discussion on further collaborations

p.m. Meeting with the current Fuzhou University students at the University of Manitoba

3. Third day,

a.m: Presentation and lectures visiting

p.m.: Departure